
 

 

 

 

RELEASE TO THE JAMAICA STOCK EXCHANGE 

 

March 9th, 2022 

 

 

Wisynco Group Limited (“WISYNCO”) wishes to advise that 833,750 WGL shares were 

purchased by eligible employees, including a director of the Company, on March 8th, 

2022, under the Wisynco Long Term Incentive Plan. 
 
 
 


